
 

 

 

Note from Miss Kerr 

It was lovely to welcome so many parents and carers in over the last few weeks for our parent/carer 

consultations even with the beast from the east making us want to stay in! The meetings provide a great 

opportunity for the teachers to discuss each childõs progress and for families to share their views. If you were 

unable to make an appointment please contact the school office or your class teacher directly, to arrange a 

mutually convenient time to meet. It is so important to have these conversations and work in partnership for the 

benefit of our children. Another forum for sharing your views on a range of areas is the Parent/Carer 

Questionnaires which have been sent out along with this newsletter. We are really keen to gather your views on 

a range of areas so that we can continue to improve our school and best serve our school community.  

  

As the term comes to a close, I get the chance to reflect on all the amazing learning experiences our children 

have had the opportunity to be participate in over the last term.  To name but a few, Year 5 & 6 children went on 

residential to France; our Year 3 & 4 children performed the BFG with Manchester Camerata; some of our 

deployment club children participated in the ôHome is Where the Heart is projectõ; we have celebrated World 

Book day and the joy of reading; our whole school have been science Boffins and explorers with Mr Powell also 

coming in to share his adventures in assembly and tomorrow as a school we complete our fundraising for Sport 

Relief.  

Our children have a busy and varied diet of educational opportunities that support and enhance the excellent 

provision they receive every day in class   They must be exhausted and ready for a relaxing Easter break, I know 

the teachers are!  

 

Before school: Please can we remind you that the school doors open at 8.45am and until that time, the 

supervision of children is the responsibility of parents and carers.  KS1 children should not be left alone in the 

playground; if you arenõt able to stay and watch your child then please ensure another parent is supervising 

them.  If you need to drop your child off early then please speak to the school office about securing a place at 

our breakfast club.  

Collection of children: Please ensure if you are not coming to collect your child yourself, that you have let 

the office know who will be collecting them and provided your password. For regular pick ups please ensure we 

have updated names on your ôpermission to collect listõ as children will not be released to adults that are not on 

this list. If you know you are going to be late please call and let the school office know so we can minimise 

anxiety for the children and avoid unnecessary calls. If you are more than 15 minutes late and children are sent 

to after school club there will be a charge for this added to your account. If there are no spaces in after school 

club an emergency contact will be called to collect the child/ren.  

Parental conduct: We would like to thank all parents and carers who set a fantastic example to our children 

through their conduct on school site at the beginning and end of the school day. We really value your support in 

this important aspect of school life and hope we can continue to improve our playground and car park etiquette.  
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World Book Day 
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